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Insights on Equality for Women

WHAT TO DO ABOUT THE "BOYS' CLUB" IN BUSINESS

Although women began pouring into the workforce more than 40
years ago, only a handful have made it all the way to the top in
corporate America.
 
According to Take the Lead Women, a Vision 2020 Allied
Organization, only 4.2 percent of C-suite positions at Fortune 500
companies are held by women; overall, women hold just 18 percent
of top leadership positions across all sectors.
 

If women represent more than half the population and 47 percent of the workforce, why
are we so underrepresented in senior management roles and on corporate boards? 

Here's where we are, where we ought to be and how we can get there.

Vision 2020 News

THE "3 A.M. IDEA" THAT BECAME VISION 2020
Have you ever wondered how and why Vision 2020 got started? Mark Dent, a reporter at
Philadelphia's Billy Penn, had that very question and decided to pay us a visit at our
headquarters.

The article explores how Vision 2020 got started, and outlines the initiative's goals and
plans for the year 2020. It also delves into what it was like for Vision 2020 Founder Lynn
Yeakel to run for the U.S. Senate during what became known as "The Year of the Woman"
(1992), and highlights the similarities she sees between then and now in terms of women's
interest in politics.

What's more ---   representatives from two Vision 2020 Allied Organizations are included in
this article: Debbie Walsh from the Center for American Women and Politics at Rutgers
University and Dana Brown from the Pennsylvania Center for Women & Politics at
Chatham University. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7HaxsP-0986g4gzSeNuM3_Td8rB7MfxqTIClosZMQCNTzzAka8HYaT6NeB55o7fzh90_irxeSXXPiI7s--YaCI3MY-0uF-rf7-18dhwQKGUGA_6neIgLG7MkhcfvCrPNnfCvqWnaSwAsmgV7dtEdit_OPREp7kSA2i2THorP-3ZvhUfLZx__CKF0ESdjtFLEdAMOcCHMgJwV&c=&ch=


Read the full article: A new fight for Drexel's Lynn Yeakel, almost PA's first woman in
the U.S. Senate. 

WHAT ARE YOUR PLANS ON WOMEN'S EQUALITY DAY?
Women gained the right to vote on August 26, 1920, a
day now observed across the country as National
Women's Equality Day.

On Saturday, August 26, Vision 2020 is hosting two
free events to celebrate women's equality:

1. A women's history scavenger hunt throughout
Independence National Historical Park. Teams of
children and teens will uncover little-known stories that
give voice to women who made a difference in history.
Register for the HERstory Hunt.

2. A unified toast to the suffragists who paved the
way. Honor those who persevered for 72 years to win
voting rights for women. We will host several speakers ---  
  including a local woman who was born in 1920! ---       as
well as musical guests and a grape juice toast (in
recognition of 1920s Prohibition). Register for the
Toast to Tenacity. 

If you are unable to join us in Philadelphia on August 26
but would like to host your own Toast to Tenacity, email
us at vision2020@drexel.edu for an event toolkit.

UPDATE YOUR ADDRESS BOOKS
Vision 2020 operates out of Drexel University
College of Medicine's Institute for Women's
Health and Leadership. 

A recent IT update has changed our team's
email addresses from the @drexelmed.edu
format to @drexel.edu addresses.

While you may still reach us at our old
addresses, below please find new primary
addresses for each Vision 2020 team member:

Lynn Yeakel, lhy22@drexel.edu
Melinda Johnson, mkj52@drexel.edu
Maureen McVail, mmm84@drexel.edu
Kathleen McFadden, kem393@drexel.edu
Melissa Mandell, st93wbkv@drexel.edu

Ally News

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7HaxsP-0986gwjG6RBvdW0tEvq4mwopfIwMECCn2qizJTe345YgJXiYFgxQIgWxNi5X7wOkvXrP_NGY2xNu4VW1cmjnj-DFQ1xkPzEqDe9Q3oJPRcvROTne2Gt7RD7oRWPDFEqp98aRKWpt61aijbp1fnrM5jg_V7McaD_-GJZTHwY9MC4I5hZTcPKCbf_hVGxPeOgtb8oNw8NgWj8XnCRnJZytlZDyS9c1uXfuPmY3EyZRcpQKfLLg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7Jb_naVl3k681JlAoxqBV_g9px4OczpO0QPRunzDvX3ym1pnSN3hPizhR_tmqFciTLqUfuFzUs7FYJfWunQYE6Ox51Zp23Tjc3iK7ZaXQrCb8eEHBnOXwBrkyqezddj1Gp-7IP6cQ2GqH79jpGb1v7E=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7IaaeawCytu9D-_8MRphyOujkXbeBvGKY3Ww1s1GVb1eSmkzxh1Yli-_SHOTP0wU0gH5ntWh9NyFxdv2g32PXVhbTxC6ZcXEXH8yn364qRwZPsWZoTCCjpZZ0y3eByesB-fDZQ90OriR8wToI0gdFiBg_qCfA7zJPg==&c=&ch=
mailto:vision2020@drexel.edu


2020 WOMEN ON BOARDS EXPOSES LACK OF FEMALE
DIRECTORS AT NEWLY PUBLIC COMPANIES

Nearly half of the 75 biggest initial public offerings of the last three years involved
companies that lacked female directors when they went public, according to a new
analysis by 2020 Women on Boards, a Vision 2020 Allied Organization.

"We didn't expect it to be that bad," said Malli Gero, president of 2020 Women on Boards,
in an interview with The Wall Street Journal. The study was also covered by
Fortune and Bloomberg BNA.

Key findings include:

Three-fourths of companies with the largest IPOs went public with one or no women
on their boards.
Two-thirds of such businesses had the same scant representation within two years
of going public.

Download the full report: Women: Not Present on IPO Company Boards.

WOMEN OUTVOTED MEN (AGAIN), REPORTS CAWP
Women voted in greater numbers and higher proportions than men in 2016, consistent
with patterns evident in all presidential elections since 1980, according to a new fact sheet
from the Center for American Women and Politics at Rutgers (CAWP).

The fact sheet provides the 2016 information along with comparative data for recent
presidential election years. It also includes voter turnout numbers for men and women in
non-presidential election years dating back to 1966 and voter registration numbers for
men and women dating back to 1980.

Download the fact sheet: Gender Differences in Voter Turnout.

Photo of the Month

Have an empowering photo to share? Send it to vision2020@drexel.edu

"BECAUSE WOMEN HAVE THE RIGHT TO BARE ARMS"

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7HaxsP-0986gd_yjPAf3Od6SsvKzRZnELvZBEnRY6BUua-gb2haBneS7Ls8lrrW--9X6iJ8zxglZ_q_IhL31L8IAgEEUzscq3KxMQMj-TzsxnKaN4WEMF_Ja7phV8t-FWQyN95TWe6x52lkzECAcctmQcaODXUrz_moyJQ8ehvNeYPjOjUi_nMe9je47CsbYGA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7HaxsP-0986gDzhP_zARUw6HoG5XOGSODOaCcfx8fG6uytUtYgqdeCHSj3hqg8h3LrQdXvJRgMabKnFXeP_FN3uWVbM7x2FkfqQS-vQbwbpRzq9ePVamym9wXdwMGBUEeN05rMyVB2HlXw_xV3VIaKNqHPFBsD2jRYHDVlh43S2d&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7HaxsP-0986gU_jtQhocuRNSLaplCFn2CR7s7dXIZL7gFybg8E3G8aUBwljyHAH7DcXKPX3Bmwff_yEFixc4M9ByGDMYf8j_JbcGSloVqx0VNQR_uAtpF7QREvQ9fXjdFsP10hgoMNinfJ_JwdfVeVOsuuBi3hH0IQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7HaxsP-0986gaqWpQAqBMaWy0TSR_5NH1F9JcHfb4GMbYJRaqfOOHPgINCujjqspQCfc8-XeYEEf3M7-cKHcV2LpA3rJBwO9hAsqXRFhJrNf62K7r6ZCw3V34CDTBArp1qiSuM-eohBizInfovfBwxkKTxjc6N0eVxGhxZMjMuV63VXHq9lUyIs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7HaxsP-0986gNvyy6Qt-GG12cRPdyLZDpsDrEI9tITh04bu_KOpNZf5Mrota4V_XQGRAeVku10TMYtSHv5SCyKHCrwJ0y1kr48VufYMt3uwGTs4PCF15J8DUxBTQJ7guV9GAXSJvzYjgiEkGxbMUeUT3FwqKupUD-CQt1KvtQvjp4gixoJiso5m4q8fp4LO7ug==&c=&ch=
mailto:vision2020@drexel.edu


Donate to Vision 2020

A new unofficial holiday was born last month: Sleeveless Friday. 

Several women in the U.S. House of Representatives arrived to Congress on July 14
wearing sleeveless dresses as part of a campaign to modernize the House dress
code. Several of their male peers in the House offered their support by wearing sleeveless
shirts.

Female lawmakers began these efforts after a reporter was banned from entering the
Speaker's Lobby for wearing a sleeveless dress. 

In response to Sleeveless Friday, Speaker Paul Ryan announced he is working with the
House Sergeant at Arms to modernize the dress code.

Founding Sponsor:

                             

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7GSleimQrpsmh-9JrSQuJq9VAJ0_b-Qx5zkwFNg0xFgfymLK1Vt4b4ZZYZEVqAZ7JlUNjrHvuyAv00ZcITkXqSClNDAAQZ8gcvWk1VJxZjEUnx32GmDiXTzg1GqU03-Kj7-INTZZS81Ov4mikOYoj7QEhxb8ugx_Pw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7DR0vgp0Xog5Czxoh94JYo0AXdQRKUgkMqI2D0de2j8pJEjKMmMZPKM01FuoVy96vWHYrRkfKnQAqv-VttHj5KTGOGEeg3UjAU5zYJ0Z5wxW2_5V5DeMDCK537kKkrdQUComU9vD9hab1Q1G_Uah7etKdasy8gUCPg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7DR0vgp0Xog5mqJMFCDbODsRA12y-fNI0THMwne_nUC24MlFvRX1-jZ_oGFwUDYRrGBVCpnp49dfvFZXK1GZ7JU_XPNR5wJNJCa-50v1F86neMg89zNkb1gsgJ4_AMNMghR1cAH9QW5f&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7GSleimQrpsmR_STBjT9vR0xe3bufMAKXKr9CTo7CNw18mAFL1_3alf0yONdMCf9uk8uebIAWRoU_HMGoD_hmPKa6-l89JpKSBeFStI-Y1Sv6qhSqveekDeCNmis06POQGzTVPfE9Cypa3BtzR2mrSA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_F4AJPf2c5mh1DTaFgYIe9sJnD19LzZvU6m8w2bUb1LwCU6B03FT7BiTn4EUAtcRV4UUWyAyDlO2Qmacr812PbQUKgghNMQJymE5p_k2iVwpqBP-fQWU73RIoaP7SZyBzgcytit_K416sQxGLd0O_LW4cJQOV1k9biGbjXee7_1N7JBGlTz5qA==&c=&ch=
mailto:Vision2020@drexelmed.edu

